
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 NEW TENTATIVE APPORTIONMENT PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Due to a defect with the newspaper notice for the June 28th 

meeting, the CEPD board will be unable to vote on an 

apportionment model at that time.  The district will take this 

opportunity to present the apportionment methodology that is 

up for a vote at the next Regular Board Meeting on August 9th 

and will take questions from the public. 

 

A new notice will be published and mailed to all property 

owners.  The public is invited to be heard, but only objections 

raised in the August 9th Regular Board Meeting will have legal 

significance. 

  

On August 9, 2021 at 1 p.m., the CEPD Board will hear comments from interested persons 

regarding the project plans and specifications, cost estimates and/or the tentative cost 

apportionment and assessment.  CEPD will be sending out additional letters to the public 

at that time. 

 

For all updates to our schedule, meeting agendas, and materials, please visit us at: 

https://www.mycepd.com/board-meetings  

 

SEA TURTLE NEST RELOCATION ON CAPTIVA 

 
With the projects potential start in the next couple months, Sanibel Captiva Conservation 

Foundation has begun relocating nests that are laid in the project area.  According to the 

SCCF June 16th newsletter update, 85 nests have been laid on Captiva and 14 have been 

moved out of the project areas.   

 

SCCF has also begun a new research project to characterize the physical properties of 

sand along Sanibel and Captiva and evaluate how these variables affect the 

groundwater flow, moisture content, and temperature inside the nest cavity. 

 

For more information on SCCF’s work, sign up for their Wednesday Updates at this link: 

http://www.sccf.org/our-work/wednesday-update  
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Please note:  Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from CEPD Employees and official s 

regarding CEPD business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be 

subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address re leased in 

response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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